IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER

Reporting Requirement(s) Not Met for the GBRA — Coleto Creek Park PWS
ID 0880006, Goliad County, Texas

We are required to report a violation of the monitoring requirements of 40 Code of
the Federal Regulations (CFR) 141.860(c) due to not collecting the required
monthly water sample according to the Coleto Creek Park PWS’s Sample Siting
Plan. Results of the Monthly Water Samples are an indicator of whether or not
your drinking water meets health standards. During, April, 2016, we did not
collect and submit the PWS’s Monthly Water Samples for testing to insure water
quality.

Our system failed to notify the state drinking water program as required. Although
public health was not impacted, as our customers, you have a right to know what
happened and what we did to correct the situation.

What should I do?

There is nothing you need to do at this time. You do not need to boil your water or
take other action.

What is being done?

While we did not notify the state as quickly as we should have, we have worked to
insure that our Monthly Water Samples are collected and submitted for testing by a
certified lab every month since this violation occurred starting with the month of
May, 2016. We are no longer in violation.

For more information, please contact Wilfred Korth, Chief Ranger at 361/575-
6366 or wkorth(@gbra.org.

This notice is being posted by the GBRA — Coleto Creek Park PWSW. State
Water System ID # 0880006.
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